
 

 

Due to the COVID-19 virus and the restrictions set by WA State and the Pierce County 

Health Department, we regretfully have to cancel the 2020 Peninsula HS Winterfest Arts 

& Crafts Show. 

We are giving you three options regarding your booth fee for this, the 2020 year. Please 

fill out the information below and email this form back to us.  

 

Name: __________________________________________________________________ 

Address: ________________________________________________________________ 

Phone: ______________________________ Email: ______________________________ 
 

Booth Fee Options (check one box) 

______ Donate my 2020 booth fee to the Peninsula HS ASB for the 2020 Winterfest Show 

______ Hold my 2020 booth fee as my registration fee for the 2021 Winterfest Show 

______ Refund my 2020 booth fee and mail to the address listed above. 
 

We thank you for your continued support, we truly appreciate you. We look forward to 

having an AWESOME 2021 Winterfest Arts & Crafts show. 
 

Starting in February, check our website www.phswinterfest.com for more information for 

the 2021 Peninsula HS Winterfest Arts & Crafts show on the Vendor Page. 

 

 

 

Peninsula HS Winterfest 2020 

For this form please download and save to your desktop on your computer. 

Open the form and fill in the information. 

Resave the form to your desk top under your name and attach to the email 

phswinterfest@gmail.com  

http://www.phswinterfest.com/
mailto:phswinterfest@gmail.com
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